
November 15, 2024 

 

Jody Weaver 

City Manager 

City of Port Lavaca 

202 N. Virginia St 

Port Lavaca, TX. 77979 

 

Dear Ms. Weaver, 

 

In accordance with Item 2 of the Fourth Amendment to the Municipal Contract between 

BFI Waste Services of Texas, LP d/b/a Republic Services of Corpus Christi and the City 

of Port Lavaca, we hereby submit our annual letter reflecting a 4.00% increase in the 

Base Rate for both residential and commercial services to become effective 

February 1, 2025.   

 

The Base Residential Contract Rate as of February 1, 2024, was $20.31.  By adjusting the 

rate by the 4.0%, the new rate will be $21.12. The commercial rate sheet is attached for 

review with the same increase.  Should you have any questions concerning the price 

increase or our service, please do not hesitate to call me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Reeves 
 

Mike Reeves 

Manager, Municipal Services 

361-549-3097 

MReeves@republicservices.com 
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